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Angela Charles

From: Kathy Shoaf
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:47 PM
To: CLK - Agenda Staff; Commissioners & Staffs; Braulio Baez; Lisa Harvey; Apryl Lynn; 

Mary Anne Helton; Kelley Corbari; Beth Salak; Keino Young; Mark Long
Cc: Kate Hamrick; Jacqueline Moore; Terri Fleming
Subject: APPROVED -  Request for Oral Modifications for Item 4, Docket No. 000121B-TP

Please see Approved Request for Oral Modification. 
 
 
Kathy Shoaf 
Executive Assistant to 
Braulio Baez, Executive Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Telephone: (850)413-6053 
kshoaf@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
 
From: Braulio Baez  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:35 PM 
To: Jeff Bates; Lisa Harvey 
Cc: Kate Hamrick; Kathy Shoaf; Mark Long; Beth Salak; Kelley Corbari 
Subject: RE: Request for Oral Modifications for Item 4, Docket No. 000121B-TP 
 
Approved. 
 
From: Jeff Bates  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:16 PM 
To: Braulio Baez; Lisa Harvey 
Cc: Kate Hamrick; Kathy Shoaf; Mark Long; Beth Salak; Kelley Corbari 
Subject: Request for Oral Modifications for Item 4, Docket No. 000121B-TP 
 
I am requesting permission to make the following oral modifications to the recommendation filed in Docket No. 
000121B-TP, Item 4 on the February 2, 2016 Commission Agenda Conference 
 
Page 4, Issue 1, the first sentence under the section titled Measurable Standards Modifications should be changed to 
 
CenturyLink proposes to eliminate fifteen sixteen performance measures from the PMP.  
 
Page 4, Issue 1, the final item in the bulleted list should be changed to  
 
•             One Two of eliminates the measures eliminated related to the availability of the OSS interface (Measures 42 
and 44) 
 
Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JAN 28, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 00525-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
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V - (850) 413-6538 
F – (850) 413-6539 
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 




